PLEASE READ THE NOTE BELOW IF YOU INTEND TO VISIT
CHEAMWOODTURNERS WITHIN THE NEXT 2-3 MONTHS.
Thank you.

David Buskell - Website & Communications -Cheam Woodturners

Hello,

We have had notification from Sainsburys today that work on their
collapsing perimeter wall will commence on Monday 8" October,
2018. This will mean that we will have restricted car parking spaces
for a period of 2/3 months. | suspect that Sainsburys will want the
builders to complete the work in the shortest possible time as we
approach Christmas. Hopefully we will be looking at 2 months and
not 3.

We are yet to have a meeting with Sainsbury’s manager, but we
have been assured that anyone using the Community Centre and
have to park in the store’s car park for more than three hours will
not incur a fine providing they register their car registration
number at the Customer Service Desk inside the

store. However, if you are parking in the evening, please make
sure you are parking in the part of the car park that is not restricted
after the store’s closing time.

On Monday 8" October, 2018 the Centre’s car park will be closed
completely whilst the builders set up their site office and position a
20 yard skip. We have taken this decision for the safety of the
Centre’s users. We anticipate that this will take most of the day, but
should be finished by late afternoon.

We apologise for any inconvenience this may have on your
members, but we hope you will understand the reason for doing
this.

Regards,

Lesley Snell
General Manager



